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Dear Families, 

We are really pleased to share that there is a growing sense of positive momentum across the 

school. Our students are engaging brilliantly, and there is a real buzz around learning. 

A big part of this is thanks to the opening of our brand-new STEAM extension. The improved 

facilities are already making a difference, giving students access to inspiring spaces for science, 

technology, engineering, maths and the arts. It has been wonderful to see their curiosity and 

creativity come to life in these new environments. 

We are also seeing encouraging improvements in attendance. More students are in school, more 

often, and that consistency is helping them thrive both academically and socially. Thank you for 

your continued support in making this happen. I am very proud to say the attendance percentage 

is above national average. 

We are pleased to be hosting a coffee morning in our SEND department – please see below for 

details 

As always, we are here if you have any questions or need support. Together, we’re building 

something really special. 

 

 

Jim Taylor 

Headteacher  

Diary Dates: KS3 End of Year Testing, in the coming 2 weeks 

Last day of this term: Thursday 24th July. (Rewards Trips Day)  

 

 

Food Technology 

Our Year 10 students have been busy 

honing their culinary skills in 

preparation for their Year 11 practical 

exam. As part of their practice, 

students have taken on a range of 

impressive tasks, including portioning 

a whole chicken, crafting fresh pasta 

and sauce from scratch, preparing 

dough for homemade pizzas, and 

baking delicious strawberry tarts. Their 

dedication, attention to detail, and 

hard work have been exceptional, and 

it’s clear they’re making fantastic 

progress toward their Year 11 targets. 

Well done to all! 
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Every Voice Matters  

Students from across our Trust schools came together to share the amazing 

results of year-long projects that brought different generations closer, tackled 

real-life issues, and showed just how powerful young people can be when 

they lead with purpose. Whether through fundraising, speaking up for causes 

they care about, or getting involved in their communities, their work truly 

reflected the values we stand for. It was a joyful and inspiring celebration of 

connection and belonging, a powerful reminder that every student’s voice 

matters and can help create real change.  

By Royal Appointment 

 

 

Princess Anne visited Preston Montford 

Field Studies Centre this week near 

Shrewsbury in her role as Patron of the Field 

Studies Council. The centre, set along the 

beautiful River Severn, is a special place 

known for its hands-on, outdoor learning 

experiences and rich natural habitats. 

Thanks to MATi’s support for alternative 

provision, some of our students had the 

chance to be part of this visit, an experience 

that really highlighted the power of inclusive, 

real-world education. Meeting someone like 

the Princess Royal, who is deeply 

committed to education and supporting 

young people, was not only exciting but also 

incredibly encouraging for our students. It 

reminded our students, just how valuable 

their voices and experiences are. 
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Before and After School PE Clubs 

 

 

 

 

 

Our New LRC  

We are excited to share that our Library or Learning Resource 

Centre is becoming a vibrant hub for learning once again. This 

beautiful space is now being used regularly for reading 

interventions and small group work, helping to support students in a 

targeted calm and focused environment. 

However, while the space itself is inspiring, our book collection is 

currently limited. Although we’ve begun investing in new titles, many of 

our reference books are outdated, and we are keen to provide students 

with a wider, more relevant range of reading materials. 

We’re reaching out to ask for your support. By following the link below 

and contributing through book tokens, you can help us restock our 

library with high-quality, engaging books that will benefit all students. 

Your support could make a real difference.  
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Shrewsbury Academy in Our Community  

Some of our students have 

severe allergies. Please 

respect our drive to be a ‘nut 

free school.’ Always leave 

snacks and foods containing 

nuts at home.  

 

SEND at Shrewsbury Academy 

If you have any concerns regarding a student's learning needs or would like to request additional support or advice, 
our Student Support Team is here to help. 

For any SEN related queries, please do not hesitant to get in touch with the SEN Team: SENDadmin@shr.mmat.co.uk 

Our Special Educational Needs Coordinator (SENCO), Laura Richmond, works closely with the SEND team to 
ensure that every student receives the appropriate support. Laura is available to provide guidance, coordinate 
interventions, and respond to any SEND-related enquiries. 

The Student Support Department is currently based in the Bridge area of the Caradoc Building, before moving to a 
refurbished purposed designed area of the school in September offering a central and accessible space for students.  

We are also proud to have opened The Lighthouse—a purpose-built internal assessment and alternative provision 
area designed to meet a wide range of student needs in a calm and supportive environment.  

Click here to view our latest news articles. 
Why not also follow us on Facebook @ShrewsburyAcademy for a wealth of content, from student, staff 
and school celebrations to competitions. We encourage you to get interactive with our posts! 
 

To hear about news from across the Trust, why not also follow @MarchesAcademyTrust. 
  
Want to work for the Marches Multi Academy trust? Follow the link below:  
https://www.marchesacademytrust.co.uk/joining-us/how-to-join 
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